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St. Anne’s Catholic High School for Girls has the following Accessibility statement on 

our school website:  

https://www.st-annes.enfield.sch.uk/page/?title=Accessibility+Statement&pid=75 

 

Accessibility Statement 

 

St. Anne's Catholic High School for Girls is committed to providing a website that is 

accessible to the widest possible audience, regardless of technology or ability.  

 

This website is fully responsive and has been built in accordance with the WCAG 

2.1AA accessibility standards.  It allows users to access a high visibility version which is 

designed for screen readers and assistive technology. This can be viewed by clicking 

onto our High Visibility Version. 

 

 

Improving your Experience 

 

If you find anything on the St. Anne's school website difficult to use please complete 

the form below or email admin@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk 
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Screenshot of our High Visibility Version: 
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